
 

      

 
 
Kuspuk School District REAA #5 
May 12, 2020 Board of Education Meeting 
 
On May 12, 2020 The Kuspuk School District Board of Education would like to recognize: 
 
Danny Ausdahl for the delivery of food and school materials to student homes in Kalskag during the Covid-
19 Pandemic. 
 
Mark Ausdahl for the delivery of food and school materials to student homes in Kalskag during the Covid19 
Pandemic. 
 
Dean Lindstrom for all of your contributions to keep the Gusty Michael School running smoothly, for 
stepping up to properly close out the school and teacher housing for the summer and for using your own 
resources to provide garden supplies for student summer garden projects. 
 
Claudia Goodwin for the improvements made by her 5th - 12th grade students in reading at the Crow Village 
Sam School.  Thank you for being at the CVSS during the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
Bridget Maddeford for your dedication and care for your students and your continued efforts to stay in 
contact with your students during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
Erlie Spencer for your dedication and care for your students and your continued efforts to stay in contact 
with your students during the Covid-19 pandemic. 


